
Hello Grandviewites!

Hope you have enjoyed this beautiful October!

Please consider joining our neighborhood Facebook Page to be
up to date on community news and events.
Thank you for reading and have a great day!

Upcoming Events📅
• Sunday, October 22nd – flu shot clinic at the hall
• Saturday, October 28th – Grandview Halloween Party
• Wednesday, November 8th – West 240 Open House

Shot Clinic💉

Halloween Party🎃 Join us on Saturday,
October 28th from 5-9pm for our annual Halloween
dance party! Please bring your community
membership card to the party. Community
memberships will be available for purchase at the
hall!

West 240 Open House⬅️ The next
open house is scheduled for Wednesday
November 8th from 7 – 9 p.m. It will take place at
the Grandview Heights Community League Hall.
There will be a separate open house for Lansdown
and it is scheduled for Thursday Nov 9th from 5-7.


